
ANSONIA	POLICE	DEPARTMENT	
INVITATION	TO	BID	

MAINTENANCE	AND	REPAIR	OF	VEHICLES	
ASSIGNED	TO	THE	ANSONIA	POLICE	DEPARTMENT	

	

	

Sealed	bid	proposals	for	Maintenance	and	Repair	of	the	Vehicles	assigned	to	the	Ansonia	Police	Dept.,	
City	of	Ansonia,	CT	will	be	received	by	the	Town	&	City	Clerk,	Ansonia	City	Hall,	253	Main	Street,	

Ansonia,	CT	06401	no	later	than	11am	on	July	30th.	

Specifications	may	be	obtained	by	emailing	Diana	Branch	at	Town	and	City	Clerk’s	Office	

dbranch@ansoniact.org	

Due	to	the	current	health	crisis,	the	City	of	Ansonia	is	implementing	new	procedures	for	bid	openings.	

Bid	responses	will	be	received	at	the	time	indicated	in	bid	documents.	Due	to	the		
fact	that	City	Hall	is	closed	to	the	public,	vendors	must	utilize	the	United	States		
Postal	Service,	UPS	or	Fed	Ex	to	send	in	their	bid.	All	bids	must	be	received	prior		

to	the	bid	opening	date	and	time	stated	in	the	bid.	No	Bids	will	be	accepted	by	any		
other	method	than	via	mail	listed	above.	

Bid	openings	will	be	held	virtually	on	ZOOM.	To	view	the	bid	opening	live,	please	email	
somalley@ansoniact.org	or	marinijp@gmail.com	the	correct	email	that	will	be	used	to	view	the	bid	

opening.	Then,	you	will	get	an	invite	to	participate.	The	virtual	bid	opening	will	be	held	**30	
minutes**	after	responses	are	due,	to	give	vendors	time	to	log-in.	This	bid	opening	will	occur	at	

11:30am	on	July	30th	via	ZOOM.		
	

Please	mail	all	bid	documents	to	the	Town	and	City	Clerk	Office,	City	of	Ansonia,	253	Main	Street,	
Ansonia,	CT	06401		

The	specifications	are	also	available	on	the	City	of	Ansonia	web	site	www.cityofansonia.com.	

The	City	of	Ansonia	reserves	the	right	to	reject	any	and	all	bids	and	to	waive	any	minor	informalities,	if	
deemed	to	be	in	the	best	interest	of	the	City	of	Ansonia.	

City	of	Ansonia	
Sheila	O’Malley	

Economic	Development	Director	
	


